Dated the 31" December 2018

A get-together is being organized at 11.00 A.M. tomorrow i.e. 01.01,2019, in
Committee Room No.243-A, Krish Bhawan, New Delhi, for sharing of experiences on the

occasion of New Year's Day. Secretary, ADF, will be addressing the gathering.

All officers of and above the level of Under Secretary are requested to attend the

programme
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(Dharm Prakash)
Under Secrtary to the Government of India
1. Sr.PPS to Secretary, ADF
2. PPS to All Divisional Heads/AHC
3. All Directors/JCs/DSs/DCs/Joint Directors
4, Ss/ACs/DDs/PPSs

NIC for uploading the above circular in the website of DADF.
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